
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Spring always feels like a time to be looking forward to new things and maybe never more so 
than this year. 
 
We held our first committee meeting in 12 months during April, albeit still on Zoom. While it’s 
great to see our churches slowly returning to something like normal, we all realise that it won’t 
be the same for a while at least. With this in mind, CTIA are hoping to arrange the following: 
 

• An outdoors Songs of Praise and picnic 
• A virtual Christian Aid week  
• Completing our fund raising for Winchester Youth Counselling, and then choosing a new 

charity for the next 2 years 
 
There are so many good causes, and we have alternated between supporting a UK based 
charity, and one which mainly delivering its projects overseas. One that has recently grabbed 
my attention is Unicef’s Vaccine Aid 
 

- More details here https://www.churchofengland.church-england-backs-vaccinaid 
 
 

 
 
There are many other similar schemes, and they let us play just a small part in helping other 
people also look forward to better times. 
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